
Elgin High School Student Bulletin

Friday, December 1st , 2023

112/1 (Witt) French Club Holiday Grams go on sale Monday! Look for French Club members in the
commons or during passing periods to place your order.

12/1(Botta) Pages are needed in the Deans & Main Office for 2nd semester. Please go to the
office that you are interested in and fill out an application.

12/1()Seniors, did you know that you could possibly go to the University of Illinois Springfield for free? A
college rep from UIS will be here hosting an application workshop today, stop by the counseling office to
sign up

12/1 (Khan) "Students, please remember to check your email every day regarding tardy
consequences. It is your responsibility to serve detention."

12/1 (Stockman) Interested in playing softball in the spring, our first softball open gym and
informational meeting will be Tuesday, Dec 5th from 3-5 p. in the field house by the cage.

12/1 (Larison) Save Life Club will have a meeting on Monday 12/4 from 7-7:15 AM in rm 221. Be a part
of the Save Life Club and let's create a safer, healthier world, one act of kindness at a time.

12/1 (Bumbales) Congratulations to the Varsity Girls Basketball Team on their 50 to 42 win over South
Elgin on Tuesday. Izzie Castro had 17 points, Bella Coleman 15 and Jocelyn Bardesi had 9. East Side,
Maroon Pride!

12/1 (Guiney) Model UN Club will meet on Thursday after school in Room 228. If you are attending the
University of Chicago or Naperville North Conferences, you are expected to be there!

& Remember to
Earn and Give Respect
Hold yourself Responsible
& Safety First
Have a wonderful Friday!


